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The Powerhouse Museum is a much-loved and priceless piece of our collective heritage. It 
belongs to all of us. It should not be flogged off to developer cronies. It is an outrage that it is 
being jeopardised. It must be saved. Sydney is also already facing monumental over-development 
in that area. 


